
COVID-19 Response Efforts - March 24, 2022

The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is committed to protecting the health and safety of Ohioans
during the COVID-19 outbreak. The Board posted a document on its website that provides COVID-
19 guidance and response efforts, including the issuance of waivers to assist licensees in addressing
operational needs. Waivers can be found starting on page 5 of this document:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/COVID.

For more information on the state’s efforts to address coronavirus, visit www.coronavirus.ohio.gov
or call 1-833-4-ASK-ODH. 

COVID-19 Vaccine Booster Communications Toolkit

Ohio has reached a point in the pandemic where it is critically important for all eligible Ohioans in all
age groups who haven’t already gotten a COVID-19 vaccine booster shot to get one – especially
Ohioans age 50+ who are at greatest risk of severe illness, hospitalization, and death.

Today, the Board posted a communications toolkit for community partners on its website that equips
users in communicating the importance of getting a COVID-19 booster shot, answering technical
questions, and providing locations where patients may receive a booster shot. The toolkit is
designed for stakeholders to promote the importance of booster doses using their social media
channels with sample text and graphics, or on their websites or in their publications. 

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.

https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Documents/Pubs/Special/COVID19Resources/Board of Pharmacy - COVID-19 Response Efforts.pdf
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/home
https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Documents/Pubs/Special/COVID19Resources/COVID-19 Vaccine Boosters Toolkit Community Partners.pdf
mailto:contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov
https://elicense.ohio.gov/oh_communitieslogin

